
Commn. Community Liaison -Ward 9 

Subject: RE: AVLI Project 

From: Jeremy Sturgess <jeremy@sturgessarchitecture.com> 
Date: March 6, 2015 at 11:28:21 AM MST 
To: "Carra, Gian-Carlo S." <Gian-Carlo.Carra@calgary.ca> 
Cc: Robert Hoogveld <robert@red-management.ca>, Anita Gunther 
<anita@sturgessarchitecture.com> 
Subject: A VLI Project 

Dear Gian-Carlo 
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Pursuant to our conversation this morning we agree to support the tabling of the scheduled 
March 9 2nd and 3rd Readings for Land Use for the A VLI project in order that the timing of 2nd 
and 3rd Readings be concurrent with the forthcoming approval of the related Development 
Permit. 

Sincerely 
Jeremy Sturgess 
MAAA FRAIC RCA 
Sent from my iPhone 
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